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Tuesday 28 May 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

RECORDER CLUB 
 
 

 
Students from Years 4, 5 and 6 are invited to join Recorder Club. The Club will take place on Tuesdays 
after school, from 3.05 to 3.45 pm, commencing Tuesday 11 June.  The club will be limited to approximately 
20 students, and it is envisaged that the students will have the opportunity to perform at the Performing 
Arts Festival, as well as at a school assembly.  
 
 
If your child would like to join, please complete the reply slip underneath and return it to the class teacher 
by Friday 1 June. Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Mary McAuliffe 
 Music Specialist 
 
 

     
Recorder Club Application 

  
 
 

Student’s Name___________________________________       Class_____________________ 
 
Would like to join the Recorder Club, and will attend after school on Tuesdays, commencing Tuesday  
11 June. 
 
Parent’s Signature___________________________________________________________ 
  
Parent’s mobile phone number ____________________________________________________ 
 

 


